
Elms Elementary School 
PTN Minutes 

October 28, 2020 Meeting 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
2. Reports:  

         ​Treasurer:  
General Account Balance: $36,204  
Gaming Account Balance: $16,115 

         ​Corresponding Secretary: ​A thank you card was received from Ms.  
          Paquette for the gift card for theTeam Tiger Leaders club. 
          Principal Report:  ​Group 1 came to school dressed up for  
          Halloween today. Group 2 will wear their costumes on Friday. 
          The pumpkins that the students decorated came out great.  
          There will be a winner from each grade level. The winners will  
           receive  a 4 Boys gift card. Conferences will be the first week in  
           December. The district survey will be looked at by administrators 
           to help determine what phase 2 of this school year will be. School 
           pictures and yearbooks are on hold for now but please send in any 
           pictures you take at home. Lastly, if you travel to quarantine states  
           or internationally please follow the district guidelines for when you  
           should return to school.  

3. Voting Items: 
September minutes were voted in favor of unanimously. 
Bylaw Amendment: To be considered for a board position the 
member needs to attend at least 2 PTN meetings prior to running for 
the position. Natalie Boehler made the first motion and Deana Martz 
made the second motion. The Amendment was voted in. 

4. PTN Updates/Committee Reports: 
● Stay Informed: Please join Elms Facebook page, visit Elms 

PTN website, sign up for text reminders (text @7c8hcbg to 
81010) 



● Membership: Join before November 27th to be entered into a 
drawing to win a gift card. Thank you for all the additional 
donations as well. 

● Discount Cards and KidStuff Books: Discount cards are $20. 
Order them online and then they will be delivered to the school. 
KidStuff books are $25 and will be mailed straight to your home. 

● Family Photo Session: Bill Baker will be having photo sessions 
at Turkey Swamp Park on 10/31 and 11/1. There are still spots 
available. 

● Clothing Drive: The clothing drive will be at Elms on 11/21. Drop 
off bags on 11/20 from 6-8pm and 11/21 up to 11am.  

● Holiday Shopping Extravaganza: From the companyBelieve 
Kids  you can order gift cards, ornaments, kitchen/home items, 
wrapping paper etc.. 
Display My Art: A whole store of Elms products and the Elms 
logo will be on items. If orders are in by November 20th they will 
ship for free to your home. 

● Virtual Book Fair: November 9th-20th Books ship right to your 
home. 

● Calendar Raffle: This will take place after the holidays. You can 
purchase a ticket for the raffle. There’s a new winner for each 
date. There will be a calendar printed with all the prizes. 

● Food Pantry Donations: Kristin Holman put together a monthly 
collection for the food pantry. 5th grade families were very 
generous the month of October. 4th grade will bring in non 
perishable food for the month of November.  

● Nurse Request: The school nurse reached out to the PTN for 
small water bottles for the students, 
 

  
5. Adjournment: ​The next PTN meeting will be on 12/17 at 9:30am 


